COMMUNICATION - C11

ITEM 6

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
April 7, 2021

From: Mahdi Tafreshnia_>

Sent: Sunday, April 04, 2021 10:36 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Fwd: Solmar Project North of Bellaria Residences

To whom it may concern,

We are residence at Bellaria (9255) and we have just recently notified about the 2-36 story towers
project (Solmar projects 9291 Jane street) . We are writing to object to the height of these buildings
as this is going to block light and views of our building which has a direct impact on our quality of
life. In addition, Jane street is already overloaded with traffic congestion during rush hours plus
Wonderland operational season. We would expect that the city of Vaughn take this seriously into
consideration that the size and location of this project will significantly depreciate the quality of life
for the residents living in the area. We seriously expect the city reconsideration of the approval.

Regards,
Mahdi Tafreshnia



